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LINCOLN UNIVERSITY PROFESSIONAL PLANNING PROGRAMMES 

ACCREDITATION RENEWED!   HAMISH RENNIE 
 

LU is happy to announce that following 
consideration of the report of its accreditation 
review committee, the NZPI Council has 
reaccredited the Master of Environmental 
Policy (MEP) (with the required electives) for a 

further 5 years.  The Bachelor of 
Environmental Management and Planning 
(BEMP) with the Professional Planning minor 
plus one year of specified post graduate study 
has also been accredited for two years.  The 
difference between the accreditation period for 
the two reflects the intention of the NZPI to 

review its education policy, and it would seem 
that for consistency the NPZI would be likely 
to do the same for all other undergraduate 
programmes coming up for review. 
 

Out of more than 100 post graduate students 
in the Faculty of Environment, Society and 
Design, there are currently 15 post-graduate 
students at various stages of doing 
programmes that would make them eligible for 
NZPI membership.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

   

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

   

 

    
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 




